
 

 
 
 
 

Ransomware Preparedness Audit 
 
 
The Department of Internal Audit completed a Ransomware Preparedness Audit.  The objective of the audit 
was to assess the City’s ransomware prevention, detection, and response strategy. 
 
The Ransomware Preparedness Audit Report is confidential, and pursuant to §551.076 and §551.089 
(Deliberation Regarding Security Devices or Security Audits; Closed Meeting) of the Texas Government 
Code, there was no public discussion.   
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